
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: August 14, 2023 
 
To: All clergy, school principals, campus ministers, directors of faith 

formation, youth ministers, parish communicators and social justice 
ministries 

 
From: Jayna Hoffacker, director of restorative justice ministry, Office of 

Life, Dignity and Justice 
  
Re: Youth art contest 

           
 
Please consider sharing this opportunity in your schools and communities. The 
contest is open to youth aged 16-22. 
 
The Ministry Against the Death Penalty (MADP), led by Sister Helen Prejean, 
invites young people (ages 16-22) to submit creative art in support of abolition 
of the death penalty. Artists are invited to submit works of music, theater, 
visual art or writing. 
 
First place prizes of $500 and second place prizes of $250 will be awarded to 
artists in each category. Winning submissions will be shared publicly in early 
2024. The submission deadline is Tuesday, October 10 (World Day Against the 
Death Penalty). 
 
Click here to learn more about contest guidelines and submission information. 
 
For questions, please contact me at jhoffacker@archatl.com or 404-920-7898. 

https://www.sisterhelen.org/art-to-end-the-death-penalty/
mailto:jhoffacker@archatl.com

